

# Denton C.P. School

## Weekly Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





**Better Never Stops** 

12th May 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of yet another exciting (and exhausting for some!) week.

#### Dates for next week:

Monday 15th May: Yr6 Seahaven Academy Parent drop-in session (2.30 – 3.30, ICT

Suite)

Tuesday 16th - Thursday 18th May: KS1 SATs Tests (mornings only)

Tuesday 16th May: Towner Art Gallery family art workshop (3.30 – 4.30)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

#### KS2 SATs

The Year 6 class have finished their SATs tests at last, displaying a huge amount of courage and resilience during a tough week! Thanks to all of the parents for ensuring children got early nights and big breakfasts! We will find out how well they did in July.

### Morning/afternoon parking

We have received some complaints regarding residential driveways being blocked off by cars and vans. Please be mindful of this when dropping off and picking up your child. Thank you.

#### PE Kit

If anyone has any 'old' PE kit, it would be very gratefully received; we will be able to find a happy new home for it! Many thanks.

#### Elmer Day!

Don't forget that we will be celebrating **Elmer Day on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> May.** Get out your brightest and most colourful clothes for this day!

Have a wonderful weekend!

Yours, sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher